MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF ﬁmm

TOWN EbeQM?mze COMMITTEE OF THE TOWN OF GOLDEN BRACH, FLORIDA

July 17, 1951

The regular meeting of the Town Management Committee of the Towm
of Golden Beach, Florida, was held on Tuesday, July 17th, 1951 at 2 o'clock
in the afternoon in the Town Hall, Upon roll call the following members
were found to be present oosm&w&zﬁwbm all members of the Town Management
Commitiee.

Councilman _ =Mr. Burt Hengeveld
Committee Members . =Mr, James T, Hennegan
-Mr, Carl T. Douglas

Alsc present: -Mr,R. H, Kuiken, Town Manager

The meeting was called %o order by Councilman Mr, Burt Hengeveld who
asked that a Chairman be appointed and it was agreed unanimously that Mr.,
Burt Hengeveld act as Chairman, Mrs, Gladys P. Kulken acted as Secretary,

The Chairman, Mr, Burt Hengeveld, then read that portion of the
Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Golden
Beach, Florida, held on Tuesday, May 15th, 1951, with reference to the
duties and the purpose of a Town Management Committee.

Mr, Burt Hengeveld, Chairman, called on the Town Manager, Mr., R. H.
Kuiken, who stated that the purpose of the Meeting was to discuss the matter
of elther having the present Grass Cubtter repaired or the purchasing of a
new Woods Rotary Cutter. He stated that he had received estimated costs
of repairs from the Florida Tractor & Supply Company and the Howe E, More-
dock Company and both companies agreed that it would cost approximately
$300,00 to repair the present one. The Town Manager, Mr., R, H. Kuiken
further stated that the purchase of a mew Woods Rotary Cutter would be
$165,00 and that he had made arrangements to have this cutter demonstrated
by the Florida Tractor and Supply Company in the field in front of the
Town Hall, After the demonstration was completed it was the concensus of
opinicn that it would be advisable to purchase the Woods Rotary Cutter
rather than have the present one repaired. Upon motion made by Committee
Member, Mr., James T. Hennegan and seconded by Cormmittee Member Mr. Carl
T. Douglas, Mr.R. H. Kulken, Town Manager was aunthorized to purchase
the new Woods Rotary Cutter.

There dmwsm no further business to come before the meeting, the
Chairman, Mr, Burt Hengeveld, declared the meeting mauosHSma.
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